
 

 

 

LANDMARK CINEMAS FORT MCMURRAY 

175 EAGLE RIDGE BLVD UNIT 1, FORT MCMURRAY, AB, T9K 2Z7 

EMPLOYEE TESTS POSITIVE FOR COVID-19    

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CALGARY, AB, APRIL 30, 2021 

 

On April 30, 2021 Landmark Cinemas was made aware that a staff member at its Landmark Cinemas Fort 

McMurray location had tested positive for COVID-19. This individual was last in the theatre on April 24, 

2021.   

The health and safety of Landmark’s Cast and Crew and its Guests remain Landmark’s top priority. In 

addition to the comprehensive cleaning, physical distancing and mask protocols that were put in place at 

all Landmark theatres in response to COVID-19, Landmark: 

• Will provide all requested information related to contact tracing 

• Instruct employees to stay home if they are feeling unwell and contact the health authority for 

further advice 

For full details on Landmark’s COVID-19 protocols click here.  

We remind all Movie Lovers to practise all recommended health and safety protocols and ask that they 

stay home:  

• if you or anyone you have been in contact with, have COVID-19 

• if you show any symptoms of illness such as fever, chills, shortness of breath or cough 

For more information on tickets and upcoming screenings, please visit landmarkcinemas.com or contact 

Landmark’s Guest Services team at guestservices@landmarkcinemas.com. 
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